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Application  No: Consultees Name: Comment:Received: Response:

07/06/2023  22:02:412023/0692/P OBJ Simon Legg The disturbance of sub-ground is of a significant concern in constructing a deep basement. The 

non-maintenance of the basement pumps could cause significant movement and land heave around 

neighbouring properties. There is a risk of flooding due to the increase of the hard-standing area, this would 

reduce the water absorption into the soil. Where will the water go from the proposed pumps? Could there be a 

subsidence risk to surrounding properties.

We therefore object to the basement plan in its entirety.
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